
 

  
  

When calling 
please ask for: 

 
Penny Langley 

Direct Dial Phone: 03 546 0391 
Email: penny.langley@ncc.govt.nz 

6 May 2015 

Memo To: Her Worship the Mayor and Councillors 

Memo From: Penny Langley 

Manager Administration 

Subject: DRAFT LONG TERM PLAN 2015/25 – SUBMISSIONS RECEIVED 
AFTER 28 APRIL  

Due to the tight timeframe between the close of submissions and today’s meeting to hear 
submissions, there have been some logistical issues particularly around submissions 
posted to Council.  As a result, a number of submissions were received after the 28 April 
deadline.  This does not necessarily mean that they were submitted late.  These 
submissions are attached for your information. 

If these submissions are to be included in the formal decision making process, a 
resolution to that effect must be passed by Council at today’s meeting. 

Two submitters in this group have indicated that they wish to speak in support of 
their submission.  In order for these submitters to be heard at the hearings it 
would be advisable to pass the below recommendation.  Once that has occurred 
we will contact these submitters to make a time for them to speak to Council. 
 

Recommendation 

THAT submissions to the draft Long Term Plan 2015/25 
received after 28 April 2015 be accepted. 

 

 

A1352441  18 May 15 14:59    Page 1 of 1 
 


